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The Norton Star           7
th
 September 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

Team Norton would like to thank you all for your support when sending your children back to 
school this week.  

Seeing the children come into school on Thursday was a great joy; the smiles and warmth from the 
children and from parents made us feel like a family reuniting. All of your children have made us 

proud.  
Many children have changed so much during lockdown months; they are taller and so grown up. 
Some things haven’t changed though; Norton children are still incredibly polite, well behaved and, 

without a doubt, the best children in the world. Thank you. 
 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton. 
 
 

 
Parental consent form for Offsite visits 

and extra-curricular activities 
 

This form is on the website and must be 
completed for each pupil at the start of the 

new school year. 
 

 
 
 

 
Swimming lessons 

 
Swimming lessons will start for year 5 on 

Tuesday 6th October. 
 

All information and forms will be on class 
dojo and the school website next week. 

 
Before and After School Club 

 
Remember to collect your children from the 

back gate. 

 
Invoices 

 
Please check your parent pay accounts and settle any 
outstanding invoices for Before and After School Club, 

dinners and Norton Little Learners. 
 

Reminder letters will be sent home soon 
 

Thank you 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: In book bags: 

 
School Lunches 

 
 Until further notice there will be no hot school 

meals. A packed lunch can be ordered and paid for 
in the same way, the choice of fillings are: cheese, 

egg, ham or tuna 
 

If possible please could you order packed lunch 
choices for the week on a Monday so that the 

kitchen can have an idea of numbers each day. 
 

Meals can still be ordered daily and cancelled or 
changed if needed. 


